
Nursery

This is our second outdoor learning newsletter of 2022. As the weather improves we plan on making even more use of

our wonderful outdoor spaces to enrich the children's learning. Have a look at the high-quality learning taking

place outside the classroom this term. ‘We are not saying ‘good bye’ to our classrooms; we are opening them up!’ 

This term the children have
been planting outdoors and

observing their plant grow each
day. They have learnt about a
life cycle of a bean and what

plants need to grow and
survive. They have also enjoyed
playing in the construction area

becoming builders, building
train tracks, developing their
balancing skills, and making

music. 
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 Reception

Reception have been reading the
story ‘The Three Billy Goats

Gruff'. The children built a strong
bridge for them to cross over the

other side to enjoy the sweet,
green grass! 

Have a look at their architectural
masterpiece on the right!






Year 3

Year 1 have enjoyed their hands-on maths activities!
They have been exploring length by measuring items in

their outdoor areas. See below. 

Year 2

In Science we walked around the school
to identify what different objects were
made from. We used our senses 'touch'

to discuss the properties of the objects to
then identify what materials they were
made from. The children really enjoyed

this lesson!

Year 3 have been learning
sign language related to
Easter. Instead of having
an Easter Egg Hunt, they
had a Sign Hunt. Children
enjoyed hunting around

the Garden Centre finding
cards to sign to their

partner. 

Year 1

Story time with Ms Hodges on the story
telling chair! Year 1 enjoyed gathering

together and listening to an exciting story
read by our reading guru! 



Year 5



Year 6 have been learning
about computer networks.

The children have
developed their

understanding of networks
and explored how data
packets travels on the

Internet.



Well done - network
technicians!




Year 6 

Year 5 have been learning all
about measurement! They

measured the length of
several areas of the school

using a trundle wheel! Have a
look!

Year 4 
Year 4 pupils have been learning all

about sound, how it travels over
distance and what objects can

either magnify or reduce sound.



 Did you know sound travels slower
through air than by water?
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